

St Catherine's Catholic Primary School

Highdown Drive, Littlehampton, West Sussex BN17 6HL

Tel: 01903 716039 Fax: 01903 722521 Website: www.st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk Email: office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk

3 October 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

Six Weeks in Meeting Tuesday 10 October 2023

We would like to invite you into school on **Tuesday 10 October 2023 from 9am - 9.45am** for our "6 weeks in" information session.

Please come to the school office where Mrs Barron will meet you and take you through to the school hall. The meeting will start with a coffee and pastry, from then, we plan to have an informal session where we will give you information on the Early Years curriculum, how to help support your child at home, and we will be able to answer any queries that you may have about the year ahead.

Please use the slip below to indicate if you are able to attend by Friday 6 October 2023.

If you have any queries, please see Mrs Barron. We hope that you can join us and we look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Miss F McGonigle Deputy Headteacher	
Name of Child	
 □ I am able to attend the "6 weeks in" session □ I am unable to attend the "6 weeks in" session 	
Signed	Dated

Worthing Deanery Schools









